
 

Visit of the Official Relic for the Postulation of St. John Paul II  
Pope of the Family 

 
With heartfelt gratitude for accepting our invitation to bring the relic to our parishes, we welcome  

The Servants of the Pierced Hearts of Jesus and Mary  

“Making Memory of His Legacy to Strengthen Our Identity” 

 

 
 
 
 

7PM Bi-Lingual Mass Followed by Veneration of the Relic 

 
Tuesday, November 11, 2014 

ST. GABRIEL CATHOLIC PARISH 
26 Grant Circle NW  

Washington DC, 20011 
 
 

Wednesday, November 12, 2014 
ST. JOHN NEUMANN  

CATHOLIC PARISH 
9000 Warfield Road, Gaithersburg, MD 20882 

 

The relic of the blood of St. John Paul II will begin its pilgrimage from the Archdiocese of Rome, Italy, and will travel to parishes throughout 

the world. At each parish Holy Mass will be celebrated, and the Holy Rosary will be prayed with meditations on specific themes of the legacy 

of St. John Paul II for all to ponder and treasure, followed by veneration of the relic.  Each person will be able to come forward to venerate 

the relic and to ask for the intercession of the Saint.  The faithful will also receive a holy card that can be touched to the relic. 

 


